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The Friends of CA Citrus Park

on march 16th, 2024, we had the honor to work along side the uc riverside black alumni chapter 

to clean up a portion of our varietal groves. We even had additional volunteers sign up to help! 

With all of their hard work, we were able to tidy up the groves for 

the 30th anniversary celebration and the citrus festival!

Thank you!



The 30th Anniversary CelebrationThe 30th Anniversary Celebration
Recent eventsRecent events

Following the reception, guests gathered under a large lighted and heated tent 
to enjoy the program ~ Celebrating Citrus History Through Music. 

Despite a chilly evening with some rain, we had a terrific turnout for the event!
Beginning with a reception at the Sunkist Center, guests were able to get out of the cold and enjoy
refreshments, including a small citrus tasting and juice samples provided courtesy of Gless Ranch. 

The program began with the National Anthem performed by Alexandra Portillo from Norte Vista
High School. The main program - Celebrating Citrus History Through Music - was accompanied by
The Riverside Swing Ensemble who performed music from different historical eras, complemented
by a presentation of historical information presented by Jose Cabello, State Parks Interpreter I at

California Citrus State Historic Park. 



Thank you to our speakers!

Starting from left to right: Kelly Elliott - CA State Parks Inland Empire District Superintendent, Patricia Lock Dawson - Mayor, City of Riverside, Senator Richard
Roth, Colin Markovich - representing Assembly Member Sabrina Cervantes, Ronald Loveridge - President, Friends of CA Citrus Park, and John Rowe - CA State
Parks, Superintendent III.

Senator Roth presented a Joint Resolution from the California
Legislature commemorating the 30th Anniversary of the park
to Kelly Elliott, Inland Empire District Superintendent and
John Rowe, Superintendent III.

California Citrus State Historic Park was
originally created to preserve the rapidly
vanishing citrus groves and to tell the far-
reaching story of the citrus industry and its role
in the history of California in the proper setting.
30 years ago, it was envisioned that the park
would represent a living history containing acres
of groves to show what Arlington Heights would
have looked like in the 1920s. 

History Recap

California Historical Society. "Orange Grove in Riverside, California." 

Calisphere, 22 May 2024, calisphere.org/item/eddb2e8d383bb162cb049a1d36564111/.

Accessed 22 May 2024.



The 2ND ANNUAL CITRUS FESTIVAL on April 6th BROUGHT IN THOUSANDS

OF PEOPLE WHO CAME FOR FAMILY FUN, GREAT ENTERTAINMENT,

DELICIOUS FOOD, CITRUS TASTINGS & VENDORS GALORE!

there WERE MANY FAMILY FRIENDLY ACTIVITIES, SUCH AS:

A KIDS THEATER WORKSHOP, FACE PAINTING, PAINTING CLASSES, LAWN

GAMES, CITRUS PRINTS, rock painting, pummelo bowling & MUCH

MORE!



There were also a lot of delicious food

choices for visitors to choose from!

We had the pleasure of having Gage Middle School El Mitote Ballet Folklorico, 

the sweet adelines, and the riverside jazz combo perform!

& we had a cooking

demonstration by local chef

Jonathan Gonzalez with James

Madison catering

~ Entertainment ~



The citrus tastings were a hit!

California Citrus State historic park has over 70 different varieties of citrus, some common, some rare,

some sweet and, some tart! visitors were able to sample some of the varieties that are grown in two

acres of varietal groves on the property. With the help of our wonderful volunteers, thousands of

samples were handed out for people to enjoy! 

the varieties offered included: Meiwa Kumquat, Nagami Kumquat, Indio Mandarinquat, Limequat,

Mexican Lime, Limonero Fino Lemon 8A, Meyer Lemon, Variegated Pink Lemon, Gold Nugget 

Mandarin, Tango Mandarin, Tahoe Gold Mandarin, Shasta Gold Mandarin, Minneola Tangelo,

Washington Navel, Cara Cara Navel, Oroblanco Grapefruit and Chandler Pummelo



paint & sip series
Wednesday evenings at the Sunkist Center

08/14, 10/09, 12/11

Shakespeare in the park
07/11-07/13 at the Amphitheater

Bridal expo
Sunday, 08/18 at the Sunkist Center

books in the park ‘til dark
Saturday, 09/28 at the Amphitheater

Upcoming eventsUpcoming events

Park ImprovementsPark Improvements

In addition to the new paved driveway, all of the lighting at the
entrance and parking lots, as well as exterior facility lighting near
the Sunkist Center & Amphitheater were recently upgraded to LED!
Thank you to our partner, CCEM!

A new HVAC system will be installed at the Visitor
Center to support the Gift Shop and other areas of the
facility. In the picnic area, the Friends are working on
getting new picnic tables for visitors to enjoy!

In the first week of March, the lower portion of the park was repaved!

For more information on the Paint & Sip Series, Bridal Expo and Books in the Park til Dark
email Shelby or Dean at: citruspark@cceminc.com



Looking for a way to give back to the

community? We are always in need of volunteers!

Sign upSign up
today!today!  

The Friends of California Citrus
Park are planning more events!
Follow us on Social Media for

updates.

With your help, the Friends are
able to maintain the unique
varietal grove collection in the
park that is available to visitors
year-round.

Please send correspondence & donations to: 
California Citrus State Historic Park 

Non-Profit Management Corporation (NPMC)
(dba Friends of California Citrus Park) 

P.O. Box: 21292, 
Riverside, CA 92516 

(951) 333-6786 

cacitruspark@outlook.com
Location 

Corner of Van Buren Blvd. and Dufferin Ave.

Susan von Zabern - Executive Director 
Sarah Mundy - General Manager
Stephanie Breads - Community Outreach Coordinator
Jenna Brockman - Program Assistant 

Classic Coordinating & Events Management (CCEM)
Shelby Loomis &  Ashleey Dean
For tours of the Sunkist Center for private events 
email citruspark@cceminc.com or call (951) 515-6689
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Thank you to our partner, CCEM!
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Center to support the Gift Shop and other areas of the
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In the first week of March, the lower portion of the park was repaved!



California Citrus Events ManagementCalifornia Citrus Events Management

For more information on California State Parks Week (June 12th -  June 16th) celebration:
“Caring For Our Shared Lands” and, Shakespeare in the park, email Interpreter Jose at
jose.cabello@parks.ca.gov

California state parks (CCSHP)California state parks (CCSHP)
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today! 
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